
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

June 2, 2008                                                 Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, 

Commissioner Harold McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Luthi.     

 

The official minutes of May 27, 2008, was read, approved, and signed. 

 

Commissioner McCullick moved to reimburse the recycling centers $75/ton, effective 

June 1, 2008.  Commissioner McGavran seconded.  Motion carried. 

 

Keith Coleman, Emergency Management, came in and said that he wrote a grant for 

aerial photography, which he received, and needed to have the contract signed.  The 

commissioners signed the contract.   

 

Mike Smith, FD #2 Minneapolis, brought in the 2009 budget for consideration.   

 

Pat Wallerius, Carolee Miner, and Shelia Nelson-Stout, OCCK Inc., presented the 2009 

budget for consideration.   

 

Truette McQueen, County Appraiser, presented the 2009 budget for consideration.  

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, reported on what crews were doing.   

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, reported on employee matters. 

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 11.  Ken presented the law 

enforcement 2009 budget for consideration.   

         

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m.   
 


